
















Resolution of the IQAC meeting held on 19.02.2020 

 

1. Parent-teacher meeting for present Sem-II and Sem-IV students will be held on 14th and 21st 

March, 2020. 

2.  The meeting should be done under the supervision of IQAC committee. 

3. Guardian’s suggestion, complaints etc. should be noted. 

4. A report should be prepared by the Department and should send to IQAC. 

5. Name of the student at guardian’s feedback form should be omitted and guardian’s feedback 

should include a portion of remarks (if any). 

6. In case of student’s feedback students having more than 60% attendance will only be able to give 

their feedback. 


